
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 10, 2025 
 
 

Via E-Mail Delivery 
 
 
Re:  Authorization Letter 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This correspondence shall serve as evidence of City of Mills, Wyoming’s (hereinafter being referred to as 
the “Client”) authorization of Vertical Consultants, LLC (“Vertical Consultants”) to represent the Client, 
as it pertains to the current telecommunications water tower lease or other similar agreement encumbering 
on that real property having the street address of 215 Northwestern Avenue, Mills, Wyoming. 

This representation shall include Vertical Consultants authority to discuss matters related to the current 
lease and the right to request and receive information as it relates to the current lease agreement or any 
amendments thereto.  

Please feel free to direct any questions you may have with respect to this correspondence to Vertical 
Consultants at 877-456-7552, or via email at info@vertical-consultants.com.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
City of Mills, Wyoming 
 
 
 
 
 
 


